
I am writing to urge you to support Oregon’s entering into the Compact for a National Popular Vote 
system by which to elect future Presidents of the United States.  I so want my vote for President to 
count as much as the vote of a person in Wyoming.  I have always been a big fan of Oregon’s clean and 
honest election policies and this is one more important step in keeping our State on the “high road” 
when it comes to electing the President of our country.  I have never missed a presidential election and 
yet, many times, I feel that my vote has not had much impact.   
 
Please exercise the full and competent leadership you have at your disposal and support Oregon’s 
signing the Compact.  Thank you. 
 
Susan Hathaway-Marxer 
2136 NE 22nd Avenue 
Portland  OR  97212  
 


